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Dear Parents/Carers 
We demonstrate our Values of Trust, Respect, Honesty, Kindness, Friendship and Generosity   

at Prees C.E. Primary School and Nursery in all that we strive to achieve each day.      

Monday 6th November   Children return to school  

     PE Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4           

     Outdoor Learning Year 2 (children to bring jogging bottoms if  

       they are not wearing them for PE)    

     There is no Afterschool Football Club                                                   
 

Tuesday 7th November   PE— Nursery, Reception, Year 1  and Year 5 
 

Wednesday 8th November  PE - Year 4 and Year 6                                                          
     Piano Lessons 

     Christmas Choir for Years 2, 3, 4, 5, and 6  

     Maths workshop for parents of children in Year 1 at 9 a.m. 

                                                                            and 2.15 p.m. A letter has previously been sent home  

     regarding this event. 
 

Thursday 9th November                   Swimming for children in Year 2 and Year 6    
     PE - Year 1 

     Outdoor Learning Reception Class    
     There is no Afterschool Netball Club                                                   
 

Friday 10th November         PE - Reception and Year 3                                                         
     Outdoor Learning Year 1                                                            

Please can children come to school in their PE kit on PE days and bring a spare pair of socks to change into as 
the grass can be wet.  Can children come to school in Outdoor Learning clothes (a long sleeved top, long        

trousers, wellies and a waterproof coat).  Thank you. 

  

Parents’ Consultations 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Parents’ Consultations on Wednesday and Thursday. 

 ***  School Admissions Dates *** 

Applications for Secondary School Places 

Applications MUST be made by this Tuesday, 31st October 2023 (final day for application) 

To apply please visit:   http://www.shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

click on: Apply to start or transfer school 

                    Christmas Choir                                  
For Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6                                                             

Every Wednesday until 4pm                                                         
Starting Wednesday                                              

8th November.                                            
There is no charge for this 

Poppy Appeal                                                                         
Poppies and other products will be available for                
purchase from 6th November.                                                    

Suggested donations of at least 20p 
for poppies and £1 for other                     

products.                                                                        

We wish you and your family a lovely half term break.   

Thank you for your support this half term.  

http://www.shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions

